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14th March 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

Springtime Fun 2017

On Thursday 23rd March, Friends of Rye Community Primary and Pugwash Nursery are organising a fun event for children and families. Springtime Fun will be inspired by Easter and active outdoor living. Collection buckets will be dotted about for those who wish to donate some of their loose change but the majority of activities and stalls will be free of charge, as the focus of the event will be on fun activities rather than fundraising
We would, however, be very grateful for donations of Easter eggs for the tombola and cakes for the refreshments stall. There will be a collection box for Easter eggs outside the school office from Monday, 20th March. Cakes should be brought in on the 23rd. Please make sure that your cake donations are in individual portions and that you have labelled what your cakes are, along with a list of ingredients so that we can give parents with allergy concerns reliable information.  
We are inviting all of the children to bring in a homemade Easter bonnet on the day of the fair and there will be an Easter Bonnet Parade around the playground to begin the event at 2:30pm. The children will return to their classrooms after the parade to wait for you to pick them up. 
We will open the Children’s Centre on Wednesday 22nd straight after school for parents/carers and children to create Easter bonnets for the fair.  All children must be supervised by their parent / carer but materials will be provided. 
If you would like to help out setting up or on a stall, please email us at friends@ryeprimary.co.uk, leave your contact details with the school office, call or text us on 07983 574 528 or just stop Sophie, Helen, Charmaine, Caroline or your Class Rep for a chat.
Kind regards,
Friends of Rye Community Primary and Pugwash Nursery, your PTA
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